
January 30, 2017 

To: Beth Ball, MMC 
City Clerk 
City of Peoria 

From: Mandy Eubank, Treasurer 

Re: Liquor License 

Enclosed herewith is the Liquor License Application, Waiver of Bond Requirement, 
Schedule III and our check in the amount of$300.00. 

Please issue liquor licenses for the following events: 

Steamboat Festival- Riverfront Festival Park June 15th thru 17th 

Taste of Peoria - Riverfront Festival Park- August 9th 

Labor Day Picnic- Riverfront Festival Park- September 4th 

Annual Fee 

120.00 

40.00 

40.00 

100.00 

$ 300.00 
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February 6, 2017 

The Honorable James E. Ardis Ill 
Local Liquor Commissioner 
City of Peoria, Illinois 

RE: Liquor License Application 
Peoria Area Community Events, Inc. 
d/b/a PACE 
P.O. Box 10228 
Peoria IL 61612-0228 

Dear Mr. Ardis, 

To:8574 

Enclosed is an application from Peoria Area Community Events for a slate of scheduled events 
at the Riverfront Festival Park, 200 NE Water St., in the summer of 2017, as submitted by Ms. 
Mandy Eubank, treasurer of PACE. The events include: 

Steamboat Festival 
Taste of Peoria 
Labor Day Picnic 

June 1Stn through June 17th 
August gtn 
September 41

" 

The latest ending time for any of these events is midnight, keeping in compliance with city code. 

The Peoria Police Department requests that alcoholic beverages not be allowed into the 
carnival area. The carnival is intended for families and children and includes a children's area 
with clowns and jugglers. The consuming of alcoholic beverages in this area detracts from the 
family atmosphere. It also makes it difficult for officers to prevent consumption of alcohol by 
underage persons in this carnival area. 

The fencing used to confine consumption to a specific area should be sturdy and durable. The 
fence should be securely erected to prevent persons from knocking it down or climbing over it to 
gain access to controlled areas. The fence, along with entrances and exits should be 
adequately manned by volunteers. 

600 S. W. Adams Stret:l 

Peoria, IL 61602-1592 

Phone 309.494.8300 
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PEORIA POLICE DEPARTMENT 

To:8574 

The department reQuests that last call for alcoholic beverage service be given 45 minutes prior 
to the end of the event and that no drink tickets are sold after last call. The serving of alcoholic 
drinks to people who already have drink tickets will stop 30 minutes prior to the event closing. 
Signs announcing this policy, along with the event closing time, shall be posted at locations 
selling tiCkets and where alcoholic beverage are served. The Peoria Police Department 
requests the above requirements be incorporated in the liquor license. 

The Peoria Police Department has no objections to the approval of this license request. 

Sincerely, 

a-,.r~ 
~err[ E. Mitchell 

Chief of Police 

JEM/ks 

cc: Deputy Liquor Commissioner 
City Clerk 
Corporation Counsel 

600 !>. W. Adam$ Street 

Peoria, IL 61602-1592 
Phone 309.494.8300 


